
 
 
February E-Blast: 

Status, Resources & Community Meeting 
 

Del Rio Trail construction is underway and we’ve created a dedicated construction website—
DelRioTrailConstruction.org—to house the most current construction updates. We are doing everything 
possible to keep construction impacts to a minimum and will keep you updated throughout construction. 

 
While we do our best to plan construction activities, the recent and ongoing storms have slowed some field 
operations. Project activities currently underway include: 

• Tree removals, brush clearing and fence removals to facilitate clearing operations, generally 
starting from the south end of the project and progressing to the north through the rest of January. 

• Obtaining approvals for traffic control plans in anticipation of construction activities at the 
intersection of all roadway crossings. 

• Installing temporary construction entrances made of large, crushed rock. Before re-entering the 
road, construction vehicles will drive through these temporary entrances to remove dirt and prevent 
tracking onto roads at major intersections. 

 
You may see construction vehicles or equipment deliveries marked by temporary orange signs and staffed 
with flaggers to guide them into the project site, as needed. Please be safe and follow flagger directions 
and signs. We will provide advance notice as we get closer to work requiring traffic control. Currently, there 
are no detours or lane closures scheduled. 
 
Construction Kick Off Meeting 

 
Join us at 5:30pm, Wednesday, January 18 for a virtual public meeting to hear more details about 
construction, ask questions and hear next steps. Please find the meeting link here. 
 

 

 

 

https://delriotrailconstruction.org/
http://www.cityofsacramento.org/-/media/Corporate/Files/Public-Works/Projects/Del-Rio-Trail/DelRioTrailTreeProgramFAQs_0328.pdf?la=en
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83697102177



